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Friday 11th July  

Our much-anticipated Talent Show is just around the 

corner, and we can’t wait to see what amazing         

performances our talented Year 4 students have in 

store! Whether it’s singing, dancing, playing an       

instrument, telling jokes, performing magic tricks, or 

showcasing any other special skill, we know you’ll put 

on a show to remember. Please begin rehearsing your 

acts at home so you feel confident and ready to shine 

on stage. This is your chance to entertain the           

teachers and your friends, and we are so excited to 

celebrate all the creativity and confidence you’ve   

developed this year.  

Let the rehearsals begin! 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their recent 

visits to their new middle schools, and the feedback 

has been overwhelmingly positive. These visits have 

given them a  wonderful opportunity to explore their 

new environments, meet some of their new teachers, 

and begin to find their way around the buildings. 

Many have already started to form new friendships, 

which has helped ease any nerves and build           

excitement for the next step in their journey. It’s 

been fantastic to see their confidence grow as they 

prepare for this transition, and we’re so pleased 

they’ve had such a positive and welcoming experience 

As our wonderful Year 4 students prepare to take their next big step into middle school, we want to say how 
incredibly proud we are of each and every one of you. You have worked so hard, shown great resilience, and 
grown in so many ways during your time here. Although we will be sad to see you go, we know you are more 
than ready for this exciting new chapter. You leave us confident, capable, and well- prepared for all the     
opportunities and challenges ahead. Keep shining brightly and never stop believing in yourselves – we’ll miss you 
dearly, but we can’t wait to hear about all the amazing things you’ll go on to do! 

As we move into the final week of term, the children 

have lots to look forward to, including sports        

activities, Hotpotz, and of course, our exciting beach 

trip on Friday! With the sunny weather expected to 

continue, we’d like to remind everyone about the   

importance of staying safe in the sun. Please  ensure 

your child comes to school  with a sun hat, a water 

bottle, and has applied a high-factor, long-lasting 

sunscreen before arrival. Sunglasses are also       

welcome if needed. We’ll be spending lots of time 

outdoors, so keeping cool, hydrated, and protected is 

essential. For our beach day, children are also      

welcome to wear non-uniform and bring a small    

bucket and spade for sandcastle building, along with 

a towel to sit on or dry off with if they get a        

little wet paddling. It’s set to be a fantastic day full 

of fun and memories! 

We would also like to take this opportunity to         

sincerely thank all the parents and carers for your 

incredible support throughout the year. From helping 

with homework to encouraging your children through 

the ups and downs of learning, your involvement has 

played a vital role in their success. It has been a 

true pleasure working alongside you, and your      

partnership has made a real difference. We are so 

grateful for the time, care, and dedication you’ve 

shown. Wishing you all a relaxing and joyful summer 

holiday – you’ve earned it just as much as the      

children have! 

As we approach the end of term, we will be sending 
home books, artwork, and other personal items, so 
please ensure your child brings in a large bag to help 
carry everything home safely. Any remaining      
clothing or lost property that is not collected by the 
end of the week will be donated to the PTA, so 
please check that your child has all their belongings. 
Additionally, any medications kept in school, such as        
inhalers or EpiPens, will need to be collected by an 
adult on Friday afternoon.  

Thank you for helping us ensure a smooth and      
organised end to the school year. 

We are proud to make a positive       

impact! 




